
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
2nd July 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Some parents have asked about the possibility of offering breakfast and after school club for the children 
attending Little Forest Friends Pre-School. We are currently looking at the viability of this and would like 
to gauge interest.  
 
As the children attending Little Forest Friends are younger, the staff to child ratio is higher and staff 
need to have a Level 3 qualification in Early Years. We would therefore need to charge a higher rate per 
session than our existing clubs. 
 
Please indicate below which sessions you would be interested in: 
 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Breakfast (£6 per session to 
include breakfast) 

     

After School until 4:30pm 
(£9 per session to include a snack) 

     

After school until 6:00pm 
(£14 per session to include tea) 

     

 
 
Name of parent / carer: ____________________________________________________ 
 
 
Email:    ____________________________________________________ 
 
 
Name of child:  ____________________________________________________ 
 
 
Child’s date of birth:  ____________________________________________________ 
 
 
If you are eligible for tax free childcare or childcare vouchers you would be able to use these to pay for 
any fees. 
 
Please return your completed forms to the school office. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Karen Collett 


